
151 Moore Street, Princeton, New Jersey 08540   t 609.806.4280
Date: February 4, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

Please let this letter confirm that the experiment of Ella Norman has been reviewed by the Science 
Research Program of Princeton High School and it has been determined that no harm will be inflicted 
upon the test subjects.  Her project asks subjects to participate in a survey about a Supreme Court case 
both before and after the decision has been made.  Participants will be compensated for their contribution 
to the study.

Please reach out to jacquelinekatz@princetonk12.org with any further questions or concerns.  

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Katz  
Science Teacher 
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